Chair Nathanson, Vice-chairs Pham & Reschke, Members Levy, Marsh, Smith, & Valderrama,

| write today in strong support of HB 2021. This is the most important bill this session in our fight to limit and reverse climate
change in Oregon, the most important issue of our time. 100% clean energy by 2040 will be a huge step forward in lowering
Oregon's carbon footprint and will be a boon for Oregon's economy as well. This bill, when enacted, will accelerate our transition to
a clean energy economy, will provide strong labor standards that ensure good jobs, and will provide protection for environmental
justice communities.

Please continue to work to preserve HB 2021 in it's current form and don't allow special interests to weaken the bill. Please vote
YES.

Thank you for listening.

Daniel Frye
Metro Climate Action Team (MCAT)



